
PTO Meeting Highlights 

• Agreed to pay for basketball 
hoop winch $600 

• Have 2 of 4 lunchroom 
attendants 

• Catholic Schools Week Needs 

• Carnival Raffle Update 

• Pancake Races Feb 13 

• Possible School presentations 
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Volunteering 

Opportunities 

We have a couple of opportunities 

to help the school at present.  If you 

are interested in any of these 

positions, please contact Sheila 

Clark 906-286-2213. 

1.  Lunchroom attendant.  

We are still looking for someone who would be willing to work the 

lunchroom on the 4th Friday a month to give Mr. Gonzalez a break.  The 

time is 10:45-12:00. 

2. Auction Committee. If you are interested in 

collecting donations for Carnival Auction please 

contact Melissa White. 

3. Catholic Schools Week.  January 27th – Feb 2nd we 

have lots of opportunities to volunteer.  Scan the QR 

code at the right to see date, times and activities.  

Why I Volunteer…Jodi Lindroth 

Hi, my name is Jodi Lindroth and I’m your PTO Secretary. I first joined PTO in 

Fall of 2021, when our family moved back to Manistique 

and my kids enrolled at SFDS. I initially started attending 

PTO meetings to learn more about the school, PTO 

sponsored events, and to become involved in the events 

that my children would be attending. That same school 

year, I was approached to become secretary, which I 

gladly accepted. 

I love that I get to be a part of the SFDS family. There are several reasons I 

continue to volunteer for PTO. My favorite of which is first-hand experience in the 

fun activities at the school, which allows me to make memories with my kids 

along the way. Being able to support my children and all students at SFDS, and 

hopefully leaving a positive impact at the school, is very rewarding. 

Another bonus of joining PTO is the connections that I’ve made with so many 

great people, and developed friendships that may not have happened otherwise. 

The staff members at our school are the absolute BEST! They are great people and 

fantastic individuals to work with. I’ve gotten to know them better over the last 

few school years, and I couldn’t imagine not being part of it all. 

There are many opportunities to become involved with our school through PTO. 

Please consider joining us for an event and supporting our students! 

PTO-AT-A-GLANCE 

Officers – 

President – Sheila Clark 286-2213 
Vice Pres. - 
Secretary –Jodi Lindroth 920-412-9962 
Treasurer – Danielle Neadow 906-450-
0424 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

• Jan 27-Feb2 Catholic Schools Wk. 

• Feb 1 – Raffle Zoom mtg. 6pm 

• Feb 13 – Pancake Races 1:30 

• Feb 14 – PTO Meeting 6 pm 

PTO Goals  

1. Teacher/Staff Requests - $2000 

2. Textbooks - $2000 

3. Appreciations - $1500 

4. Playground equipment - $5000 

5. Field Trips - $3000 

6. Reoccurring Expenses - $1400 

7. Catholic Schools Week - $2000 

8. Various Parties - $500 

9. Library Aid/AAR - $750 

 

Grand Total - $18,150 
 

 

 


